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Hello Parents,                                                                                                     Date: Feb 24th , 2025 
 
We hope every family had a great February! We are excited for the month of March. Here are 
important notes for parents:   

*Allergy Awareness  

-We have a child with an allergy to peanuts, please refrain from sending peanuts containing items in your 
child’s lunch kit. Please note, tree nuts are okay to send.   

*Program Planning  

-Age-appropriate group interactions as well as art/sensory activities will be planned and implemented 
based on a new theme for every month. Our themes for the month of March will be:  

IT&MA: Spring & St Patrick’s Day 
 
-PEY will be providing two snacks and lunch on Friday March 14th. Please see the menu below:  
 
AM Snack: Whole wheat toast, yogurt and bananas 
Lunch: Potatoes, Chicken Sausages and green peas 
PM Snack: Apples/Apple Sauce and Crackers   
 
*CCFRI 2025  
 
-PEY and PSY have been pre-approved for CCFRI this term from April 2025 to March 2026.  We 
will inform the parents once the agreements are signed, and the funding is officially approved.  
We will ask parents to send cheques at that time.  The pre-approved fee increase amount are as 
below: 

Children aged 36 months and under: $ 50/month increase.  Parents' portion of monthly fee is $ 
738/month 

Children 37 months to before kindergarten: $ 36/month increase.  Parents' portion of monthly 
fee is $ 556/month 
 


